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As a Registered voter, I don't not want to have in-person voting.  Voting by mail is 

convenient and cost effective. Hiring people to man the precinct and finding a 

suitable place to put the voting booths is just a waste of resources.  

This is a bill that doesn't serve the people of Oregon at all.  

Thank you  


